GHCL Limited

Date: 29/05/2019

Letter of Appreciation

Dear MavenVista team,

It is with great pleasure we write to you expressing our appreciation for the
services rendered by the Maven Team.

We have been using VENDX Auction Services offered by MavenVista since
June, 2017. We found their services are admirable in terms of their
professionalism to sirategize auctions, support to Vendors during auction
events and primarily for the user friendliness of the Platform.

The one of ifs kind VENDX R2A (Auction+) module facilitates automation of

pre & post auction processes ensuring effortless conversion of auction resulis
into Order in SAP.

The Auction services we receive are beyond our expectations and we are
delighted with VENDX R2A (Auction+) module and will definitely recommend
their services to anyone looking to expedite their procurement process.

Wish you all very best in your future endeavours!

For GHCL Limited
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